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                       Friday 20th September 2024 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Year 3/4 Stoke Synagogue – Thursday 10th October 
 

To enhance the R.E.curriculum and our learning on alternative faiths, we have arranged a trip for Year 
3/4 to visit the Stoke Synagogue on Thursday 10th October This will provide the children with the 
opportunity to explore the place of worship and speak to members of the Jewish faith. 
The children will be leaving school at 10.30am and will be travelling by school minibus, accompanied 
by myself and several other adults.  
  
Children should wear their school uniform. The cost of the trip is £4.50. 
As we will be arriving back in school for a late lunch, children should bring a packed lunch. If your 
child is in receipt of free school meals and you would like the kitchen to provide a packed 
lunch, please indicate via Scopay. 
 
 
If you would like your child to take part in this visit, please complete the online consent form, along 
with your payment, and your child`s choice of packed lunch where applicable, via Scopay. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Catalano 
Class Teacher 
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